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May 13, 2020 

 

Dear BUSD 7th Grade Parent/Guardian: 

 

Due to the circumstances of shelter in place during Spring 2020, comprehensive sexual health 

education will be delivered in a distance learning format. Our district will be using Positive 

Prevention Plus May 18 through June 5.  Below are directions for how to access the course. 

 

1. Login to your BUSD student account. 

2. Enter the following URL in your browser: https://berryessa.lms.positiveprevention.com. 

3. When the URL opens, the user name is populated with the first part of your student email. 

4. Enter your student ID for the password. 

5. Record both your username and password for future reference.  

6. An email will be sent to the Education Service to approve your enrollment. 

7. You will receive an email notification when you are approved. 

8. Students have 45 days from enrollment to complete the course. 

 

When registration is complete, you will have access to two courses.  One is the Positive Prevention 

Plus for middle school course, which students will complete.  The other is the “Instructor Resources” 

and it includes the Parent Guide.  Parents can access this guide and preview the course by logging in 

with their child’s username and password.  

 

If you need help navigating the course, there is a blue circle in the bottom right corner of the screen 

that says “Get Help.”   

 

If for some reason, students are unable to take the course this semester, they will take the course during 

the 2020-2021 school year unless the district has received a written opt-out request.  Parents can view a 

video preview of the curriculum at https://vimeo.com/414071196. Opt out requests should be emailed 

to Sandra Koehler at skoehler@busd.net.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Joseph McCreary 

Assistant Superintendent  

Educational Services 
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